‘ FILE NO.982-2025 \

From: Mersmann, Calley <CMersmann@clevelandohio.gov>
Received: Friday, August 8, 2025 8:00 AM

To: Patricia J. Britt

Cc: Allan Dreyer; Mason, Margarita

Subject: Grant award notification: $15,000 for W. 29th Open Street

Clerk Britt and Mr. Dreyer,

Please notify Council that under the authority of Ord. 341-2024, Section 5, City Planning has applied for and
received a $15,000 grant from the Cleveland Foundation to support street barriers that will prevent vehicular
encroachment into the pedestrianized space created by the W. 29th Open Street initiative.

Please do not hesitate to let me know if any further information is needed.

Best,

Calley Mersmann
Director, City Planning
Office 216-664-2952
Cell 216-857-1466
Web clevelandohio.gov
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